
Speed Monitoring in the Village – In response to comments from residents, the Vehicle Activated 
Speed Sign has recently been deployed on Sea Lane; Northbound at the junction of St Malo Close 
and Ferringham Lane, heading into the Village from the A259 before the left-hand bend. 

In both locations, 3 -5 % of vehicles exceed the speed limit, however less than 1% are travelling 
above 35mph.  Vehicle numbers have decreased by around 50% since the Coronavirus prevention 
measures were introduced.   

Summaries of the findings will be published on the Parish Council Website. 


